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I  would  like  to  express  my  gratitude  to  all  of  you  for  your  continued  good  health.  Thank  you  very  much  for  your  

understanding  and  cooperation  in  PTA  activities.  Well,  on  Wednesday,  October  18th,  we  held  the  second  

steering  committee  meeting  in  the  Kunimi  Elementary  School  PTA  conference  room,  and  we  would  like  to  report  the  contents  of  the  

discussion  as  follows.

6.  Presentation  of  letters  of  appreciation  to  Kunimi  Elementary  School  PTA  contributors

•It  was  approved  to  pay  for  the  thanks  to  the  volunteers  from  the  PTA  event  expenses.

•Reports  of  events  will  be  distributed  on  Manabi  Pocket  with  the  cooperation  of  teachers  in  order  to  convey  the  atmosphere  of  

the  day  to  all  members  in  an  easier-to-understand  manner.

Sendai  City  Kunimi  Elementary  School  PTA  Chairman  Takanobu  Iwamoto

I'm  going  to  meet  

you.  4.  The  revision  of  the  handbook  guidance  was  approved.  5.  About  the  PTA  event  

“Yakiimoi  party”

3.  Request  for  donations  of  gym  uniforms

ÿReport  items  

1.  Regarding  the  bus  fee  for  the  6th  grade  track  and  field  

record  meeting  -  A  total  of  159,280  yen  for  2  buses  was  paid  from  the  PTA  grant.  2.  Regarding  changes  

to  reports  after  PTA  events  are  held

ÿDiscussion  1.  

Annual  activity  plans  and  reports  from  each  committee  were  approved.  2.  The  interim  audit  was  

approved.  3.  After  receiving  the  results  of  the  pool  opening  

project  survey,  we  will  proceed  with  registration  work  and  document  creation  for  next  year.

•It  was  approved  to  present  a  letter  of  appreciation  to  Mr.  Fumihiko  Senda,  owner  of  "Kohira  Town  Wisteria,"  to  express  our  

deep  gratitude  for  his  past  contributions.
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•If  you  have  gym  uniforms  from  Kunimi  Elementary  School  that  are  out  of  size  or  that  you  do  not  plan  to  use,  please  donate  

them.  Parents  should  bring  the  materials  directly  to  the  school  on  the  day  of  the  learning  presentation  on  November  9th  

(Thursday)  or  the  handover  training  day  on  November  18th  (Saturday).  A  collection  box  will  be  placed  at  the  entrance  of  the  

gymnasium.  We  will  contact  you  again  regarding  the  handing  over  event  at  a  later  date.
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I  would  like  to  receive  a  copy  of  the  PTA  handbook.

PTA  handbook  application  form

Year Group  child  name

4.  Regarding  the  20th  Sendai  City  PTA  Festival  in  2020  -  We  would  like  to  

inform  you  about  the  Sendai  City  PTA  Festival.  We  also  have  

a  school  introduction  for  Kunimi  Elementary  School,  so  please  take  a  look.

•The  Sendai  City  Citizens'  Bureau  is  recruiting  traffic  instructors  to  ensure  traffic  safety  in  the  

local  area,  such  as  providing  street  guidance  on  school  routes  and  directing  

pedestrian  traffic  at  events.  If  you  would  like  to  receive  a  leaflet,  please  contact  the  PTA  

headquarters  by  email .  kunimi.espta@gmail.com

ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ  Cutting  line  ÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿÿ  Deadline:  November  2nd  (Thursday)  Homeroom  

teacher  ÿ  In  the  care  of  the  vice  principal

5.  Regarding  recruitment  of  traffic  instructors

Date  and  time:  November  12th  (Sunday)  10:00  a.m.  to  3:00  

p.m.  Location:  Civic  Plaza  in  front  of  City  Hall,  special  festival  website

•The  PTA  handbook  will  be  available  for  viewing  on  the  PTA  homepage.  We  will  also  distribute  

printed  booklets  to  those  who  request  them.  If  you  would  like  a  revised  version  of  the  booklet,  

please  fill  out  the  application  form  below  and  submit  it  by  Thursday,  November  2nd.

“At  the  time  of  PTA  reform,  the  bonds  that  have  been  

forged,  sending  out  our  thoughts  from  the  watchful  city  of  Sendai!!”

6.  Posting  of  the  revised  PTA  handbook  on  the  PTA  homepage

Machine Translated by Google

mailto:kunimi.e.s.pta@gmail.com

